
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	7/11/2021	
	
In	attendance:	David,	Doug,	Chuck,	Mike,	Chris,	Marty,	Marc,		
	
	
In	its	regularly	schedule	July	meeting:	
	
•	Membership:		
Marc	reports	142	members	to	date.	
	
•	New	Board	Member:	
Chuck	Sussman	has	stepped	down	from	his	position	on	the	board.	
Michele	Lange	was	nominated		(by	Doug)	and	unanimously	approved	to	
take	his	seat	and	fulfill	the	rest	of	his	term.	
Thank	you	Chuck	and	welcome	Michele.	
	
•	Dredging:	
We	are	on	track	to	commence	phase	two	(Crescent	Beach)	of	the	
dredging	plan	started	last	year.	Doug	has	been	in	contact	with	our	
contractor	who	will	do	the	beach	area	this	fall.	
In	addition	we	are	hoping	to	have	the	bag	from	phase	one	removed	by	
the	end	of	the	summer.	Targeted	fund	raising	will	begin	shortly.	
	
•		Vendors	List;	
We	have	been	in	contact	with	Fox	Hill	Lake	Assoc.	in	order	to	cooperate	
on	a	vendors	list	leveraging	numbers	from	both	neighborhoods.	
Hopefully	this	added	benefit	will	lead	to	more	members	for	both	
associations.	
	
•	Mountain	Rd	Dock:	
The	RLA	will	continue	efforts	to	repair/replace	the	dock	on	the	Mt	Rd	
access	way.	A	targeted	fund	raising	campaign	will	be	the	first	step.	
	
•	Picnic:	
The	picnic	is	scheduled	for	August	7th	starting	@	1:00pm.	Jeff	and	Alan	
are	this	year’s	co	chairs	for	the	Rainbow	Lake	Summer	Gala	event.	With	
those	two	heading	it	up,	it	promises	to	be	a	not	to	miss	affair.	
	
Next:	August	2021	


